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8 May 2006

Dear Sir/Madam

Review of England’s Waste Strategy

The Home Builders Federation (HBF) is the trade association representing the interests of private house builders in England and Wales. Our members, who include all of the major homebuilders, are responsible for more than 80% of the new homes built every year.

I attach our response on the consultation document on the Review of England’s Waste Strategy. 

We have been actively campaigning for the government to recognise the obstacles to Brownfield remediation inherent in the current waste management system and we welcome this consultation as the first step towards addressing the issues.

Yours faithfully

S R Lewis

Technical Support Officer  

